
November 8, 2017       

 

Dear Coach: 

We are pleased to invite you to the 2018 Barbers Hill Eagle Relays.  Both varsity boys 
and girls will compete on Friday, March 2nd.  This will be a finals only meet, running 
against time.  We will only be able to accommodate a certain amount of teams in each 
division, so please send an e-mail response or return the bottom of this form to Coach 
Tucker as soon as possible.  Entry fees will be $150 for each division/$250 for both boys 
and girls, with checks payable to Barbers Hill Athletics. 

We will be sending out information on entries, meals, and schedules to participating 
teams as the meet approaches.  Thanks and we hope to see you in March! 

Thanks again, 
 
Ray White     Stacy Tucker 
rwhite@bhisd.net    stucker@bhisd.net 
P. O. Box 1108    P. O. Box 1108 
Mont Belvieu, TX  77580   Mont Belvieu, TX  77580 
(281) 576-2221 x 1334   (281) 576-2221 x 2652 
Boys Track Coach    Girls Track Coach 
 
*************************************************************************************************** 
School:  _____________________________________ 
 
Varsity Boys:  NO YES  Varsity Girls:  NO YES 
 
Coach/Coaches:  ______________________________ 
E-mail:  ______________________________________ 
School Phone:  ______________________________________ 
Cell Phone:  ________________________________________ 
 
**************************************************************************************************** 


